
SCC Minutes 
11/15/2018 

 
In attendance: Jana, Nathaniel, Alicia, Kira, and Steve. 

 

• Approved October’s minutes unanimously. 

• Report from Jana regarding SCC district-wide training. A presentation was given by USBE 
at the meeting with assessment updates. Paul Schulte discussed the school safety 
training that was provided or schools. Budgeting gave a brief overview of school budget 
allocations. 

• Overnight trips were discussed and the council agreed that we would recommend to 
approve the 5th Grade field trip if the opportunity presented itself again. 

• The council discussed that we do not charge fees. 
 

 


